
  
          

 
 

  
           

  
 

  
         
  

 
  

       
 

  
         
 

  
        

   
 

  
         

  
 

  
     

  
 

  
        

 
  

         
 

  
          

 
  

          
 

  
             

  

00:00:04,080 --> 00:00:10,240 
Hello everyone I'm Dr. Paul Sherman Program Head of the Community Social Services 
program 

00:00:10,240 --> 00:00:17,040 
at the University of Guelph-Humber. I would like to take this opportunity to thank each 
and every one 

00:00:17,040 --> 00:00:24,240 
of you our dedicated and committed field placement partners for your continued support 
of our program 

00:00:24,960 --> 00:00:30,240 
and importantly your support of our students experiential learning opportunities. 

00:00:31,200 --> 00:00:36,000 
I worked for over 30 years in various community mental health agencies before 

00:00:36,000 --> 00:00:42,080 
coming to Guelph-Humber and I understand the many challenges involved with 
providing a field 

00:00:42,080 --> 00:00:49,200 
placement experience for undergraduate students. I also understand the great rewards 
that agency 

00:00:49,200 --> 00:00:55,200 
supervisors receive by watching their students grow personally and professionally over 
the year 

00:00:55,920 --> 00:01:00,160 
largely due to the care and meaningful practical experiences 

00:01:00,160 --> 00:01:07,360 
you afford our students. As our program is highly reliant on field placement experiences 

00:01:07,360 --> 00:01:13,120 
for the successful delivery of our curriculum we actually could not exist without you. 

00:01:13,760 --> 00:01:18,320 
I would like to thank you for your continued association with Guelph-Humber 

00:01:18,320 --> 00:01:25,840 
and the CSS program in particular. Thank you again and I wish you all a wonderful 
relaxing summer. 


